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Product Change Notice MK17
Change of Marking

Dear Customer,

Hereby we would like to inform you about the change of our product MK17. This product change will be implemented 
from January 2024. The change does NOT effect the performance of the sensor and is to update the part marking of the 
sensor. We will continue selling stock of the previous revision until the stock is exhausted.

Standex Reed Sensor Series – MK17.

Items affected:

MK17-“X“-1

MK17-“X“-2

MK17-“X“-3

Incl. the Bulk versions.

Why:

Marking change for better recognizing the product series MK17 and to be UL compliant.

Support:

For technical questions or requests for future solutions, please contact Mr. Martin Reizner –
mreizner@standexelectronics.com

https://standexelectronics.com/
https://standexelectronics.com/
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